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March 7, 2022



Dear Friend of the Community,

We are excited for you to join us in putting on the first annual Unified City Youth Summit presented by Special Olympics Indiana Unified City Champions, The Akers Group, and Indianapolis Chapter Indiana Black Expo.  Our event will take place on April 30th at Indianapolis George Washington High School.   We will be hosting leadership workshops for school age athletes of all abilities and a unified basketball tournament.  

We would be honored if you would be able to help provide your time, treasure and talent in helping make the event be successful for all involved.  We need volunteers to help set up, serve breakfast and lunch, distribute snacks, referee basketball games, help at the scorer’s table, and the list goes on.  

If you could spare part of your day to support the young champions of our community, please complete the following form: https://forms.gle/n9hQzx1rVPxhE1H3A 

Please send any questions to April Bryant at abryant@riselearningcenter.org/317-606-4360 or Monica Ponce at mkponce3109@gmail.com/317-662-0974.  

In Unity,



Chris Akers
Founder and CEO, The Akers Group North America LLC
UCCS Consultant, Special Olympics Indiana
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